

United States Department of the Interior

NATIONAL PARK SERVICE 1849 C Street, N.W. Washington, D.C. 20240

H36(2253)

June 17, 2010

Dr. Brice Obermeyer
Director, Delaware Tribe Historic Preservation Office
Delaware Tribe of Indians
1417 West
Emporia, KS 66801

Subject:

NAGPRA Documentation/Consultation Grant Proposal for fiscal year 2010

Project:

FY2010 Delaware Tribe of Indians Documentation Grant

Dear Dr. Obermeyer:

The National Park Service (NPS) has completed the review of fiscal year 2010 Native American Graves Protection and Repatriation Act (NAGPRA) consultation/documentation grants. Congratulations, your proposal is one of the 23 Consultation/Documentation grant proposals approved for award by the Assistant Secretary for Fish and Wildlife and Parks. The Secretary of the Interior is authorized by 25 U.S.C. 3008 to make grants available to assist museums, Indian tribes, Alaska Native villages and corporations, and Native Hawaiian organizations in implementing certain aspects of NAGPRA. NPS received 41 NAGPRA Consultation/ Documentation grant proposals in fiscal year 2010, for a total request of over \$3 million.

You will soon receive, or already may have received, your official grant agreement to sign and return. Grant reporting forms are available on the National NAGPRA website at http://www.nps.gov/nagpra/GRANTS/INDEX.HTM. Please note that the National NAGPRA program will be offering a webinar on Wednesday, September 8, 2010 from 2:00 – 4:00PM EST on administering an FY2010 NAGPRA grant. This webinar is for grantees only. We strongly suggest that any staff responsible for the programmatic and administrative functions of the grant attend. You will receive further information regarding this webinar in August.

If you have any questions on your award, you may contact Sangita Chari, Grants Coordinator, at Sangita_Chari@nps.gov or (202) 354-2203. Once again, thank you for taking the time to apply for a NAGPRA grant. We look forward to providing any assistance we can as you implement the grant project.

Sincerely,

Sherry Hutt

Program Manager

National NAGPRA Program